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Comments: I have been snowmobiling for more than 45 years. I introduced my children to snowmobiling and they

have begun introducing their children to snowmobiling. Snowmobiling is a winter sport our family has loved for

years and want to enjoy for years to come. I am deeply concerned at the land issues that have been occurring. I

think it's important that land access is open to everyone. I'm concerned about special interest groups that want to

make public lands into wilderness areas where we can no longer ride. It is important for my family that federal

lands are kept open so that we can continue to enjoy the great outdoors. It feels discouraging to know that my

family is just one snowmobile family and it feels like our voice is too small to be able to fight or be heard. 


